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Lou Mansolillo

From: Nondas Voll <nondas@cox.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 10:38 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: HR-5042 Rep. Alzate

Dear Members: 
I have sent testimony many times over the years opposing Pay Day Lending. It is wrong to allow triple-digit fees on low-
income Rhode Islanders when other New England states do not allow it. Those lending fees even go out of state. Please 
act NOW to oppose this issue, I respectfully implore you. 
Sincerely, 
Nondas Hurst Voll 
1 Butler Avenue, Apt. 335 
Providence 02906 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


